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Want to give everyone an update on Pam. The biopsies have shown that the tumor
is malignant, but that the cancer has not spread to any of the surrounding area.
They have her scheduled to have a PET scan, blood work, and meet with the

surgeon and the oncologist on August 18. They will schedule the surgery from

there.

We want to thank everyone for their prayers. All of the e-mails, texts, and phone
calls have been a huge encouragement. The Lord has given us peace and joy that

He will be glorified through all of this.
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